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Comments:      I am concerned that what is described for cutting in the Blackwater Landscape Analysis # 53403

seems very vague.  You are not defining when and where logging will be done.  It seems to me more thorough

planning would be helpful before announcing action.  I have also read that the character of the forests are

changing, with less oak and other hardwoods, and more tulip poplar and maple growth.


